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EMBASSY OF NEPAL

Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

This is to notify all the concerned that the Embassy of Nepal is reviewing the documents
and procedures for attestation of the documents related to the demand of Nepalese
workers for the purpose of recruitment and employment in Malaysia. Therefore, no new
application for the attestation of new demand documents will be accepted at the
Embassy until further notice.

Embassy of Nepal
Kuala Lumpur
14 November 2018
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